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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
                      The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity
Telephone:  07450831472
                  


Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com                      Deacon: Rev Peter MacDonald  

Sunday, 27th April 2014.  Second Sunday of Easter - Divine Mercy: Psalter Week 2
Mass & Services Times
Sunday (27th)
9.30 am Easter Sunday: Thanksgiving: Wedding Anni: Callistus & Joy Muoneke 
Monday (28th )
9.30 am Easter Feria: Donor’s Intentions
Tuesday (29th)
9.30 am St Catherine of Siena: Donor’s Intentions
Wednesday (30th)
6.00 pm Easter Feria: Donor’s Intentions 
May:

Thursday (1st)
6.00 am St Joseph the Worker: Donor’s Intentions 
Friday (2nd)

6.00 pm Easter Feria: Donor’s Intentions 
 
Saturday (3rd)       10.00 am Ss Philip and James: Donor’s Intentions

Sunday (4th)           9.30 am 3rd Sunday of Easter : Thanksgiving: Ngozi Onyemalu
****************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, all the sick especially those who have asked for our prayers and also the deceased members of our parish especially those whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace
Finances for Last Sunday, 20th April 2014: Our collection last Sunday was £387.70 made up of £100.00 Gift Aid and £284.70 Planned Giving and Loose, Second Collection: £10.37, Holy Places: £17.91, SCIAF: £29.50 thank you. Attendance at Mass: 243
Rota for Weekend 4th May – 1st: , Psalm:, 2nd:, Bidding Prayers: 
***********************************************************************
Congratulations to Joy and Callistus Muoneke who are celebrating the tenth anniversary of their wedding this weekend. We wish them a lifelong and happy married life and pray God’s blessings on them and their entire family. They will be renewing their marriage vows at this Mass.
Access to the Church: Work will soon commence in the church, so access to and exit from the church for Masses and services will be through the main usual the fire door on the left will be blocked. Work in the church will not affect Services.
Changes in Mass Times on Weekdays: From the month of May we will be having Masses in the evening on Mondays, Wednesday, Thursday and Fridays at 6pm and on Tuesdays and Saturdays at 10am
Holy Rosary in the month of May beginning a half an hour before Mass everyday
Parish Office: In the month of April we will be asking for donations towards equipping the parish office, please be generous as usual. Thank you 
The Parish Council: After a period of prayers, consultation with appropriate authorities, and in line with the decree of Cannon Law, I am standing down the parish council and every position in it. A finance committee will be formed later on in the year. I have also asked Deacon Peter MacDonald to manage the parish finances starting from this weekend till further notice. May I also use this opportunity to encourage all parishioners to join efforts to build a loving worshipping community where we all work toward the salvation of all in the parish. Thank you. 
Parking Spaces at the Club next door: Please make use the parking spaces at the club’s car park if there are no spaces along the roads.  

A Big Thank you to everyone who helped make the Easter Celebration a successful and happy one. I would like to mention in particular the altar servers, the organists and the choirs, the readers, the Eucharistic ministers, the flower ladies, church cleaners, the children for First Holy Communion, the members of St Andrew’s Community who instructed the children in preparation for their First holy Communion and everyone else both our parishioners and visitors. May the risen Lord bless you all.  
